From: Sent: To: Subject:	
	CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
	On 11 Jul 2023, at 8:43 am, Records Department < council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au > wrote:
	Thank you for your email.
	Before forwarding your enquiry to the relevant area within Council, please confirm your full contact and address details for registration purposes only.
	The information is required for the customer data base to prevent duplication and will not be released to any other person or organisation.
	If you have previously submitted this information, please ignore this request.
	Kind Regards
	<image001.png></image001.png>
	RECORDS DEPARTMENT
	RECORDS DEPARTMENT
	16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42 Merrylands NSW 2160 T
	E council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au
	W <u>www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au</u> Original Message

1